
OFFICE OF THE
Undergraduate Board of

Governors Representative

Date​: August 23, 2022
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #8

Dear Council,

This week I was pleased to discuss with councillors some of their concerns council and ways to
address them to make the council a more inclusive and functional environment. Apart from this I
don't have much to update everyone on until the board retreat that is taking place September
1-2. In the meantime I will be looking to hear from various students what any concerns they
might have are going into this school year.
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